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I live in Metzger and we cross Hall Blvd every school day, often by bike. It is a bumpy 

and uneven intersection for now although work has begun on the crosswalk areas. I 

also drive Hall often and it is certainly one of the least maintained streets in our area. 

I would like better oversight and maintenance on it for safety of cars, pedestrians and 

bikes and I believe the city of Tigard will be able to do this.  


